No.: Office/Dept./2025 Date: 15th September 2025

NOTICE

Dear F.E. students,

We extend a warm welcome to all of you on your admission to DJSCE. As you begin this new academic journey, we would like to bring an important matter to your attention.

This is to inform all of you that **the college does not organise or arrange any trips for newly admitted students after the admission process**. We encourage all students to focus on their academic and co-curricular pursuits within the campus and take advantage of the various resources and opportunities provided by the college.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Wishing you all the best for your studies and future endeavours.

Dr. Hari Vasudevan (Principal)